

Code No: B1101

R10**SET - 1**

I B. Pharmacy I Semester Supplementary Examinations, Jan/Feb - 2018
ENGLISH-I
(2010-11, 2011-12 Batches)

Time: 3 hours

Max. Marks: 75

Answer any **FIVE** Questions
All Questions carry **Equal** Marks

- ~~~~~
1. a) What are problem solving skills? How do they help a person in his profession? (10M)
b) Give the synonyms of following: (5M)
(i) lament (ii) Precious (iii) courage (iv) reverence (v) cluster
 2. a) Write about reliability. Explain the requirements of reliability. (10M)
b) Give the antonyms of the following: (5M)
(i) summit (ii) rebel (iii) volatile (iv) vulnerable (v) buoyant
 3. a) Write a letter to the post master about the delay in sending the posts and parcels. (10M)
b) Develop dialogue - Meet the district agricultural officer as you want to know the new methods of cultivation. You want to avoid the use of chemical fertilizers. (5M)
 4. a) Give suggestions to develop tourism in our state. (10M)
b) Describe the village fair that you recently attended. (5M)
 5. a) Write an essay on 'women empowerment.' (10M)
b) Prepare your job resume to apply for a post in a soft ware company or for any technical engineering job. (5M)
 6. a) What are life skills? Explain. (10M)
b) Expand the line into a paragraph- 'as you sow so shall you reap'. (5M)
 7. a) Correct the following: (5M)
(i) The cost of furniture have gone high
(ii) He described about the painting.
(iii) The plane had landed just now.
(iv) Govind is the eldest man in our village.
(v) She prefers coffee than tea.

Code No: B1101

R10-2010-11, 2011-12 Batches

SET -1

- b) I. Rewrite as directed: (5M)
- (i) rebel [form an adjective]
 - (ii) She is very weak. She can't lift the bag.[Combine the sentence using too---to}
 - (iii) lecarim [form a word]
 - (iv) proper [give the opposite using a prefix]
 - (v) care [form an adverb]

II. Match the following: (5M)

Column A	Column B
penchant	arduous
jargon	without
sans	fondness
laborious	insanity
lunacy	vocabulary

8. a) Give the one word substitutes of the following: (5M)
- (i) one who is a centre of attraction
 - (ii) A person who lives in solitude
 - (iii) The art of beautiful writing
 - (iv) An artist who makes sculptures
 - (v) Killing of child

- b) I. Punctuate the following: (5M)
- revenged but how cribs how
do you see this paper
what forgery and on whom

II. Write about to+ Gerund. Give examples. (5M)

Code No: B1101

R10**SET - 1**

I B. Pharmacy I Semester Supplementary Examinations, Jan/Feb - 2018
ENGLISH-I
(2012-13 Batch)

Time: 3 hours

Max. Marks: 75

Answer any **FIVE** Questions
All Questions carry **Equal** Marks

- ~~~~~
1. a) How did Gandhi want to minimize his expenses in London? Why did he take a decision to do so? (10M)
b) Write a paragraph on –‘cleanliness is next to godliness’. (5M)

 2. a) What kind of people according to Barnum can attain pecuniary independence? (10M)
b) Explain the importance of team spirit. What are the qualities of a team leader? (5M)

 3. a) Sketch the personality of Lawyer Cribbs. (10M)
b) Write about an important festival that you celebrate in your village. (5M)

 4. a) What are the plans of Helen Keller for her third and last day of sight? (10M)
b) Write a dialogue between you and your neighbor about the problem of parking place. (5M)

 5. a) Write an essay on – ‘Education for women in rural areas’. (10M)
b) What is ‘summarizing’? (5M)

 6. a) Fill in the blanks with suitable verb forms: (5M)
(i) I ----- [wait] since morning.
(ii) I ----- [go] to my native place a week ago.
(iii) We could ----- [reach] the station before the train----- [come].
(iv) I have to go home again as I ----- my book.[forget]

 - b) Read the passage and answer the given questions: (5M)
The eventual goal of science is to provide a single theory that describes the whole universe. However, the approach most scientists actually follow is to separate the problem into two parts. First there are the laws that tell us how the universe changes with time. Second there is the question of the initial state of universe. Some people feel that science should be concerned with only the first part. They regard the question of the initial situation as a matter for metaphysics or religion. They would say that God, being omnipotent could have started the universe off any way he wanted. That may be so, but it appears that he chose to make it evolve in a very regular way according to certain laws. It therefore seems equally reasonable to suppose that there are also laws governing the initial state.

Code No: B1101

R10-2012-13 Batch

SET - 1

- (i) What could be this passage is all about?
(ii) What is the approach of the scientists?
(iii) How do some people feel about the initial state of universe?
(iv) Give the meaning of the term 'omni potent'
(v) What seems reasonable as per the passage?
- c) Write about interview skills. (5M)
7. a) Give the synonyms of the following: (5M)
(i) meagre (ii) Robust (iii) Conservative (iv) Fervent (v) penury
- b) Write one word substitutes of the following: (5M)
(i) that which can't be corrected.
(ii) to cut into two
(iii) a person who is choosy about food.
(iv) fear of open places.
(v) a study of races
- c) Correct the following: (5M)
(i) The smell of flowers bring back memories.
(ii) The bird fly away after hearing the noise.
(iii) She is having two children.
(iv) I and my cousin went to the park.
(v) Peter is a university studen.
8. a) Rewrite as directed: (5M)
(i) Never ----- [believe, beleive] his words.[fill in the blank with a proper word]
(ii) radius [write the plural form]
(iii) She is very beautiful and intelligent also. [pick the adjectives]
(iv) Satisfy [form a noun]
(v) She bought red car Ford beautiful .[correct the order of words]
- b) Match the following: (5M)
- | Column A | Column B |
|-------------------|--------------------|
| Ab initio | folklore |
| Sanctum sanctorum | Lingua franca |
| Lexicon | from the beginning |
| Mythology | glossary |
| English | Holy place |
- c) What is to+ infinitive ? Explain with examples. (5M)